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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Further formal communications will be sent in relation to COVID 19 

updates and details relating to ACT Government Schools. However, I 

thought I would share the words from Holy Spirit Primary to their 

community. Holy Spirit is currently in full lockdown and no students are 

attending on site learning. The following is a communication the 

community received that I think we here at Gowrie can also take 

comfort in. 

 

 

 

 

The coming days and weeks will undoubtedly continue to challenge us 

all, but please be assured that as a community, Gowrie Primary stands 

committed and ready to ensure that we confront these challenges and 

continues to deliver a safe, supportive, caring and productive learning 

environment for all of our students, all be it online.   

We thank you for your support, hope that you are safe and healthy and 

look forward to having the students return to school as soon as 

possible. 

Stay safe  

Simon 
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Message from the Deputy Principal 
 
We understand that this is a challenging time for many families and want 
to reassure you that the school is here to support you while students are 
learning at home. Please find below some important information about 
remote learning. 
Learning from Home 
 
Teachers are providing quality teaching and learning activities for 
students to access each week as well as a suggested timetable. Again, 
please use these resources flexibly and as a guide to suit your family. We 
know that the structure of our work day does not necessarily mirror your 
day of learning at home, and that is okay. Families should continue to 
focus on the wellbeing of their children. 
 
Communication 
 
Teachers will be using weekly Google Meets, Google Classrooms, SeeSaw 
and/or StoryPark, email and phone calls to communicate with you and 
their students. If you require assistance with your child's learning, then 
please contact the classroom teacher directly. If you have general 
feedback or if you need assistance with other matters, then please call 
the Front Office. Maintaining regular contact with our students and their 
families is essential to ensuring they remain connected to the school and 
are supported with their Learning from Home program. 
 
Telehealth Services 
 
It is a difficult time, and it's understandable if your child is anxious or 
worried. If they need additional support the ACT Education Directorate 
has arranged for psychologists to be available via telehealth sessions to 
public school students. 
To access a session call 6205 1559 between 9:00am ς 4:30pm or book 
online https://bit.ly/3CO7Rbv. There are also a range of services 
available for the whole ACT Community https://bit.ly/3CIO1ym.  
 
Stay home, stay safe and look after yourselves!! 
 
 

Angela Georgopoulos 
Deputy Principal 



 
 

 

 

   

    

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

              

       

 

 

        

 

      

                                                                     

       

              

        

       

 

          

    

              

      

           

       

        

 

        

 

 Kindergarten News   

SCIENCE AND CAMPING 

¢Ƙƛǎ ǘŜǊƳ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ǎǘŀǊǘŜŘ ƻǳǊ {ŎƛŜƴŎŜ ¦ƴƛǘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ άtǊƻǇŜǊǘƛŜǎ ƻŦ 

aŀǘŜǊƛŀƭǎέΦ ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŀǘ Ƙƻǿ ƳŀǘŜǊƛŀƭǎ ŎƘŀƴƎŜ ŀƴŘ ƛŦ ǘƘŜȅ 

are strong, can bend or crush, can stay wet or dry. We have enjoyed our 

science lessons with Mrs Taylor. We have connected our Science unit to 

our play spaces and have set up a daytime camping scene and a night-

time camping scene. We use our camping spaces as part of our Literacy 

and Writing Groups and as part of our Narrative explorations. 



 

   

   

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUCKET BAND 

We have been enjoying bucket band with Mrs Cleaver. We have been 

using rhythm and beat to play to music. We hope to share our bucket 

band music with the school community at assembly soon. 

GROSS MOTOR AND ACTIVE MATHS 

Earlier in the term we participated in our Gross Motor program in the 

hall. We enjoyed working in groups across both the Kindy classes and 

rotating through the activities. We also engaged in Active Maths and 

had to count our way through a variety of balancing, locomotor and 

gross motor activities. We have been focusing on counting forwards, 

backwards and skip counting to 100. 



 

   

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

   

AURA PARKER AUTHOR VISIT 

We thoroughly enjoyed our online author visit experience with Aura 

Parker. Aura was very impressed with how engaged and respectful the 

Kindy classes were, and she loved reading her stories with us. She 

taught us how to draw a Meerkat and a Glow Worm. She showed us her 

studio in her basement in Sydney. We look forward to reading more of 

!ǳǊŀΩǎ ōƻƻƪǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŦǳǘǳǊŜΦ 


